
North Carolina Industrial Commission (NCIC) 

Medical Billing Testing Options for Voluntary and Mandatory Reporting 

 
 

NCIC Electronic reporting for Medical Billing will become available on March 1, 2013, and mandatory 

implementation is required for workers’ compensation carriers and self-insured employers by March 1, 

2014.  

 

NCIC Testing Options for Voluntary Year-Start Date: March 1, 2013  
 

Option 1:  January 14 through February 22, 2013 

-Testing will take place beginning in January through February 2013 with an assigned 

production date of March 2013.  

 

 

Option 2: Second Quarter 2013: 

– Testing will take place during the month of April 2013 beginning on the first business 

day of the month with assigned production date of May 2013.  

– NCIC will communicate the mutually agreed on production date to each approved trading 

partner. 

 

 

Option 3: Third Quarter 2013: 

– Testing will take place during the month of July 2013 beginning on the first business day 

of the month with production date of August 2013.  

– NCIC will communicate the mutually agreed on production date to each approved trading 

partner. 

 

 

Option 4: Fourth Quarter 2013: 

– Testing will take place during the month of October 2013 beginning on the first business 

day of the month with production date of November 2013. 

– NCIC will communicate the mutually agreed on production date to each approved trading 

partner.  

 

 

NCIC Testing Option for Mandatory Year-Start Date: March 1, 2014 

 

Option 5: First Quarter 2014: 

– Testing will take place during the month of January 2014 beginning on the first business 

day of the month with production date by March 1, 2014.  

– NCIC will communicate the mutually agreed on production date to each approved trading 

partner where the date will be no later than a March 1, 2014 production date. 


